
No. 01-01-2015

SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION FOR 
CONTINUOUS ACCREDITATION OF HEALTH 
CARE INSTITUTIONS (HCIs) FOR CY 2015 

AND REQUIREMENT OF DOH LICENSE FOR 
MCP BEGINNING CY 2016

 

Pursuant to PhilHealth Circular 54, s. 2012, HCIs are reminded to 
submit applications with complete requirements for continuous 
accreditation from January 1-31 to avoid gaps in accreditation.

Maternity Care Package (MCP) providers with updated DOH 
Licenses shall be accredited upon submission of complete 
documentary requirements including payment of accreditation 
fee. However, MCPs without licenses shall be subjected to pre-
accreditation survey. The DOH licenses shall be required for 
accreditation of MCP providers beginning CY 2016.

For other inquiries, please call the PhilHealth Regional Office in 
your area.
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